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Still Awaiting That $1 Trillion-Dollar Infrastructure Bill
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BY PATRICK KERNS

A few months ago, I wrote an article, Questions Remain on the Trump Administration's
Infrastructure Plans. As we approach autumn, many questions remain and we await a
formally issued plan. That now is beginning to manifest itself as a significant
decline in the level of borrowing by state and local governments that issue various
types of bonds to fund ongoing improvement to infrastructure. An article by Robin
Respaut and Hilary Russ from Thomson Reuters noted that “through July [2017], new
municipal deals to fund transportation, utilities and power projects totaled $50.7
billion, down 19.4% from the same period last year.”

So what does that mean to construction companies? It will likely translate into a
slowdown in the awarding of new projects, which can impact a company’s backlog as a
result of longer awarding cycles as state and local agencies await further
information about whether the federal government will provide more funding. Thomson
Reuters quoted James Grabovac, a managing director of McDonnell Investment
Management, as saying that state and local governments are “reluctant to engage in
long-term infrastructure financing given that there’s a promise of a trillion-dollar
federal investment program somewhere on the horizon.”

Companies should have proactive dialogue with their public customers, to understand
if a project has funding or if the funding will be subject to the potential
“trillion dollar infrastructure” plan. In addition, make sure your bid language
includes the appropriate caveats, since it could be much longer between bid and
award, which could result in your company absorbing additional material, labor or
other costs as time goes on.

As we head into autumn and the return of Congress after the summer recess,
hopefully, the infrastructure bill will be one of their priorities - to address our
country’s long-term infrastructure needs. 

For more information, contact Schneider Downs or visit the Our Thoughts On blog. 

 

You’ve heard our thoughts… We’d like to hear yours

The Schneider Downs Our Thoughts On blog exists to create a dialogue on issues that are
important to organizations and individuals. While we enjoy sharing our ideas and insights, we’re
especially interested in what you may have to say. If you have a question or a comment about
this article – or any article from the Our Thoughts On blog – we hope you’ll share it with us.
After all, a dialogue is an exchange of ideas, and we’d like to hear from you. Email us at
contactSD@schneiderdowns.com.

https://www.schneiderdowns.com/
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/category/construction
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/author/234
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on/construction/transportation/questions-trump-infrastructure-plans
http://www.reuters.com/article/us-usa-municipals-infrastructure-idUSKBN1AM0VB?utm_source=applenews
mailto:contactsd@schneiderdowns.com?subject=Infrastructure%20Bill
https://www.schneiderdowns.com/our-thoughts-on
mailto:contactSD@schneiderdowns.com


Material discussed is meant for informational purposes only, and it is not to be construed as
investment, tax, or legal advice. Please note that individual situations can vary. Therefore,
this information should be relied upon when coordinated with individual professional advice.
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